To: Carolina Custom Builders

From: Tom Juhnke and Diane Prosser

Re: Building of Garage and Breezeway Roof

Date: April 22, 2015

Dear Al and Stu and building team,

Tom and I want to express our gratitude to you for working with us in the building of our garage and breezeway roof. It all started with Susan and others in the office who listened to our concerns and needs and offered good advice. Then, you two came to assess the situation. Once we had decided to proceed, Ken came to prepare the site. He did that very well! Then the concrete crew arrived and worked hard to make the pad and driveway. Then Chris and his crew arrived with the framing and building. Then Al, Gene, and Ryner built the breezeway roof. And all of this was overseen by Al – who at one point even serenaded us as he put finishing touches on the building (yes, do ask him about this).

Anyway, in short, we found everyone who worked on this both extremely competent and open to our concerns and responses. We love this garage and breezeway!!! We are so happy with the result and happy that you would work with us in achieving it. You built a wonderful garage for us at a fair price. So please add this one to your list of accomplishments in which you can have pride.

Well, not sure we'll miss the sound of machines and hammers throughout the day. We will miss the good people we have met and enjoyed in your business. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tom and Diane